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On Wednesday, January 29th at 2:00 p.m., the Prince William County Fire & Rescue System 

will hold a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for its newest addition, Station 6 (Coles District), 

located at 13712 Dumfries Road in Manassas.  The new station was constructed to replace 

the aging existing station at the same site.  The 21,500 square foot facility houses an 

engine, tanker, brush truck, heavy rescue, hazardous materials unit and a safety officer 

vehicle.  The station went into service this past September. 

The public is welcome and encouraged to attend. Photo opportunities will be available 

throughout the ceremony and Fire and Rescue System senior officers will be available for 

comments.  If you would like to confirm an interview with the senior officers, please 

email khylander@pwcgov.org.  
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